
Dalke joins Arpin as vice president of operations
February 13, 2014 - Rhode Island

Matthew Dalke has joined Arpin Group as vice president of operations.
In his new position, Dalke will be responsible for quality control, the oversight of operations,
domestic shipments, owner operators, employees and agent fleets, as well as the continued
development of the dispatch and registration departments.
 Dalke was formerly vice president of fleet operations at Clark & Reid Executive Relocation.
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